From: York Centre for Asian Research <YCAR-L@YORKU.CA> on behalf of Alicia Filipowich <falicia@YORKU.CA>
Sent: Monday, August 12, 2019 9:49 AM
To: YCAR-L@YORKU.CA <YCAR-L@YORKU.CA>
Subject: Open Call | interest and ideas for the Emerging Asian Urbanisms (EAU) series at YCAR 
 
This is an open call to seek interest and ideas for the Emerging Asian Urbanisms (EAU) series at York Centre for Asian Research (YCAR).
 
The Emerging Asian Urbanism series draws upon calls made by Ananya Roy and Jennifer Robinson, among others, to go beyond the North American context and investigate "new geographies of theory" as fertile sources of uncovering new ways of understanding urbanism everywhere. In the past, we have organized reading groups, lectures, workshops and movie screenings and are hoping to continue to do the same and hopefully much more!
 
In 2018-2019, the series was organized by Amardeep Kaur with support from the informal advisory committee. If you are interested in collaborating to see this series continue into the next year, please write to Yasir Hameed (yasirh@yorku.ca) express your interest. Potential ideas could include co-organizing a workshop or lecture series, running a reading/discussion group or simply to join the informal advisory committee.
 
Best,
Yasir Hameed
[bookmark: _GoBack]
